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Dear Parent/ Carer,  
  
Year Three and Four have been invited to sing at the Cavell Centre on Monday 18th December 2023. We 
have a long relationship with the Cavell Centre lasting over ten years and I am delighted that we have been 
given this opportunity again this year.  
 
We will leave school at 1pm and walk to the Cavell Centre for 1.30pm. The children will be singing in the 
canteen which will be set up for this purpose. We will be singing a variety of carols and Christmas songs for 
the benefit of staff and patients who wish to pop in and see us. 
 
Please note your child will need to be wearing their full school uniform and have a warm coat. We will 
return to school in time for normal collection at 3.15pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Kind Regards  
  
Mr Claxton 
Headteacher 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 


